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Council to Hold Public Hearing on Condemnation of 

Property Interests for the Construction of the North Mercer 

Island and Enatai Interceptors Upgrade 

______________ 
 

The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on (DATE) to 

take testimony on a proposed ordinance authorizing the condemnation of private 

properties located in the City of Bellevue, King County. 

The private properties, located at 3273 106th Avenue SE, are needed to construct 

the North Mercer Island and Enatai Interceptor Upgrade project (North Mercer-Enatai). 

The North Mercer-Enatai project is needed to replace original regional pipelines, upgrade 

the North Mercer Pump Station and increase capacity to accommodate recent and 

projected growth in Mercer Island and Enatai. The project will allow King County to 

continue to provide safe, reliable sewer service. 

Copies of the proposed ordinance are available upon request from the Clerk of the 

King County Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, 

WA 98104, telephone 206-477-1020.  The ordinance is also available on the Internet at 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk.aspx. 

The public hearing on the proposal to transfer will be held before the full council 

at the King County Courthouse, Room 1001 on (DATE) at (TIME). 
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